
Campus Construction, Student/Staff Parking and Bus Drop-off/Pick-up Update- August 25, 2025 

 

HS STUDENT/ STAFF AND PARENT PARKING: 

We hope all of you are excited about another school year!   Remember to review our website daily for 

important information.    

We have a couple of parking changes to emphasize due to the construction affecting our current campus. 

Please view our new parking assignments below. It is very important that you follow these procedures 

and understand that throughout the year things will change due to our ongoing construction. 

 

  

 

Bus drop-off and pick-up will now be at the cafeteria doors.  Vehicle traffic will no longer be allowed to 

travel along the north side of the building between 7:40 am – 8:10 am, and 2:45 pm – 3:15 pm.  If you 

need to enter the campus for MS/HS pickup, please use the north entry off Main Street.   

Elementary pick-up and drop-off will remain in the south lot in front of the gym. 

 

ZONE 1 - Staff Parking (between the 

building and bus garage) 

ZONE 2 - Student Parking (along the 

football field and building) 

ZONE 3 - Staff Parking (front north 

parking lot) 

ZONE 4 - Staff/ Visitor Parking (south 

front parking lot) 



Campus Construction, Football Field Parking Update- August 25, 2025 

ALL HOME FOOTBALL CONTESTS- CONSTRUCTION AREAS: 

You will notice orange safety fencing to the west of our football field.  Our open space for elementary 

students to play during football games is very limited.  While it is encouraged that elementary students 

enjoy all football games from the stands with their families, we understand that not all will opt to do 

this. With parent permission and under the supervision of parents, elementary students may opt to utilize 

the grassed area directly south of the football field.  Students would access this area by using the south 

gate.  Please do so with caution and understand that the children will remain the responsibility of their 

parents throughout the ballgame.   

 

It is extremely important that your children understand they should never cross over the fenced areas 

into any of the construction zones.  This would include chasing balls (or other objects) that may go over 

the fence and land in the construction zone.  Those entering the construction zones will be asked to leave 

the premises.  For our younger children this would include parents/adults in charge of these children. 

Please communicate this with your children attending football contests. 

As a reminder, there will be no vehicle parking inside the football field fencing for any athletic events. 


